
 
 
 

 

March 2025 

Dear Year 7 Students and Families, 

Music Enrichment Day 

We are excited to announce an upcoming Music Enrichment Day on March 18th, designed to inspire and engage Year 7 students 
as they begin thinking about their GCSE options in Year 8. 

On this day, we will welcome external visitors to our academy to deliver a series of interactive sessions tailored to Year 7 
students. Led by Music specialists and subject teachers, these hands-on workshops will provide students with the opportunity 
to develop and enhance their practical skills in Music. 

In addition to our focused workshops, we are thrilled to host Bradford-based Street band, ‘The Peace Artistes’, who will lead a 
session on performing in parades for carnivals and festivals, linking directly to career opportunities in the music industry. 

As part of our commitment to providing enriching learning experiences beyond the classroom, this event is an important step in 
helping students explore their interests, broaden their understanding of the Arts, and gain valuable insights into potential future 
careers. 

Attendance for this enrichment day is compulsory, as it provides a unique and valuable learning opportunity that directly 
supports students’ education. It will also allow them to demonstrate our school values of resilience and adaptability, helping 
them build confidence in new and unfamiliar situations. 

Further details about the event will be shared with students in an upcoming assembly. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your support in ensuring your child’s participation. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Miss M Slattery 
Teacher of Music 
  


